
 Unapproved Minutes 
Half Moon Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District Board Meeting 

September 26, 2003 
 

Those present Rick Miller, Sheila Waldoch, Craig Johnson, Stan Murzyn, Harlen 
Hegdal, Todd Hanson, Ronald Glassman, Herb Baldwin, and DNR Guest; Heath 

Benicke 
 

Motion by Craig to accept the minutes, motion carried. 
 
DNR gave a report on various items the DNR does and could do for Half Moon Lake. 
This included a hand out on the quantity of fish historically and some ideas we could 
pursue to possibly increase Walleye population.  There maybe grants available Craig 
Johnson volunteered to put a buoy out by the rock at his corner of the lake.  This requires 
a permit. 
 
Treasurer’s report given.  Motion by Ron Glassman to accept, motion carried. 
 
Harlan Hegdahl gave a report.  

1. Insurance 
2. $5,000 grant for boat landing 
3. Kenny did dig out the loading area at beach where a build up happens because 

of power loading by some boaters. 
4. He explained that having the board in the dam is illegal.    Discussion on 

getting the bench mark and put a solid monument for consistency. 
5. Township owns this and is responsible.   
6. David Butler is continuing to demand the entire width of the original beach on 

Walt Gretsfeld property.  He also wants the fence removed. 
7. Tore up road from VFW to boat landing will take place in spring. 
8. Water test grant is available – will soon know if we got it. 

 
Map update: Gordy Mommsen has it on hold for time being.   
 
Loon Lines Newsletter should have a time frame, website up maybe, contact Martha 
McMahon on reprinting the Half Moon History book.  
 
Fireman got $72,000 donation 
The Paradise Restaurant is to be burned down on Saturday. 
 
Ron Glassman moved to close the meeting, motion carried. 
 
 


